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THREE VILLAGES HALL – UPDATE 

As you will know, the Three 

Villages Hall has been closed 

during April and May due to the 

COVID-19 situation.   

The Scottish Government has now 

published its ‘route-map’ out of 

lockdown, and we have been 

considering how that will affect 

the Hall as we move forward into 

the ‘post-lockdown’ world.  

Facilities like the Three Villages Hall are not likely to top the priority list in terms of getting back to 

anything like normal operations, but it should also be remembered that many of our local groups and 

societies do take a break over the summer in normal times.  To avoid uncertainty, however, we have 

taken the decision that the Hall will remain closed during June and July. 

We very much hope that we can re-open – with some form of community event – in early August, 

and we look forward to welcoming you back then. 

Meanwhile, we have been using this ‘downtime’ (all within regulations) to kick-start some routine 

maintenance and tidying work in and around the Hall.  There’s plenty still to do, both inside and out – 

from washing down and touching up inside and outside walls to giving a good spring clean to the 

furniture, and much more besides.   

If you or your family group would like to volunteer to help, please let us know by emailing: 

trust@threevillages.org.uk.  All COVID-19 safeguards will, of course, be adhered to. 

In addition, we have a request for the leaders of groups who have been regular Hall users: if you 

have thoughts on how Hall operations might need to be amended to accommodate your group safely 

and comfortably when we re-open, or any other thoughts on how the Hall service could be improved, 

please do let us know via: trust@threevillages.org.uk.   This would be much appreciated over and 

above individual responses to the current community survey being run by A&T CDT (please see 

below). 
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COMMUNITY SURVEY 

Arrochar and Tarbet Community Development Trust is currently 
conducting a survey to gather your feedback on some of our most vital 
community assets.  

We would be enormously grateful if you could find a little time to offer us 
your thoughts, all of which will help us to shape the future of our Three 
Villages Hall, Community Café and Post Office. 

The online version is here:  https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/RQGR6QZ 

Please do inform anyone who is unable to access the online version that printed copies will shortly be 
available from the Community Post Office (during normal opening hours) and from Braeside Stores.  

 

PHOTOGRAPHS OF THREE VILLAGES HALL EVENTS 

 

 

We’re also looking to produce a short video to showcase memories of past events held at the 
Three Villages Hall, such as last year’s GalaFest (pictured, above). 

If you’d like to submit any of your own photos of any event from the last 10 years, please send to: 
trust@threevillages.org.uk.  A few words to describe your submissions would also be much 
appreciated. 
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